
Notes, Shorter Essays and Others

We are pleased and honored to invite you to the 2008 Seoul International

Conference on James Joyce, which will be held on September 27, 2008 at

Sungkyunkwan University, Seoul, Korea. This conference is jointly organized by

the James Joyce Society of Korea and the Brain Korea 21 Integrated English

Linguistics and Literature Specialist Education Program of Sungkyunkwan

University. And the conference is, in part, sponsored by the Embassy of Ireland in

Korea. With the theme “Glocalizing Joyce: East Asian & Other Perspectives,” it is

composed of one keynote lecture and six presentations by well-known Joyce

scholars from the United Kingdom and East Asian countries. Each paper will

discuss literary, theoretical, and sociocultural issues pertaining to a wide range of

the Joycean texts from East Asian perspectives. As this is the third Seoul

conference, we hope it would be an occasion to generate a scholarly community

of Joyceans in the region of East Asia. We are sure this academic event will be

rewarding and inspiring to all the participants and audiences.
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